
 
 
 
 
 

BENICIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
REGARDING SUFFICIENT INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Benicia Unified School District, at a board 
meeting to be held on September 17, 2020, will hold a public hearing on the issue of sufficient instructional 
materials. At the hearings, public input will be solicited concerning these materials. The public hearings will 
begin at approximately 7:00 p.m. at the Benicia Unified School District, located at 350 East K Street. Further 
information concerning these hearings may be obtained from Georgina Martinez at (707) 747-8300 ext.1211. 
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